Re the Expansion of Spurs Football Ground to the North of Whitewebbs Lane up to the M25
Ref SA62 page 383 & SP CL4 pages 277 to 279

I am objecting to the above development on the grounds that this is removing a valuable amenity not only for
the people of Enfield but for residents of the surrounding areas.

I walk regularly in Trent Park but since that has been restricted by housing development I have taken to walking
in Whitewebbs. Now I see that Enfield Council his proposing to restrict my walking in that area as well

At a time when exercise and use of the outdoor spaces is becoming more important Enfield Council appears to
have the opposite view

A concerned resident of Barnet



